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Craig, Sondra

From: Jordan Larson <jmlarson58915@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 12:26 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Roller Skating License for Roller City Disco

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Greetings City Council, We are reaching out on behalf of Roller City Disco to address a concern pertaining to the 
approval of our roller skating license. We have made sure we are within compliance to the licensing guidelines 
and hope you find no reason to delay our approval. Our goal is to add a healthy, positive environment, as well as 
create opportunities for ourselves and the community as a whole. Thank you for your time and 
consideration and we look forward to working with you.  
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